Date:
October 24, 2014
To:
To Whom It May Concern
I revised the manuscript entitled, “Surgical outcomes of colitis cancer in patients with ulcerative colitis: A Korean multi-center study”, by Dr. Yong Sik Yoon.  I also give my permission to be included in the Acknowledgement Section of this manuscript.

[image: image1.emf]
Bonnie Hami, M.A. (USA)
Editor,

(216) 932-4435 (Phone)
E-mail address: bjsan1942@yahoo.com
